HAVERFORD COLLEGE
HAVERFORD, PA.

Dear Doctor Ferratemorrat

On behalf of the Haverford Philosophy Club,
I would like to invite you to address our small
group. Haverford is afflicted with a notorious
dearth of Hegelians, and a definitive talk on the
dialectic and its logic would ocertainly be well
received. So far, the daties we have been able to
reserve are:

November 14

December 12
Both are the mecond Wednesdaye of their respective
Monthe.

A 6330 dinner for the speaker precedes the
the 8:00 o'clock meeting at which the talk is de—
livered., A discussion period of varying length
and intensity brings the meeting to a close.

Could you let me know if it would be convenient
for you to address us?

Sincerely, E
d0g Waidzng,
Joerg Winterer
( 5‘_ X - 6 2 President, Haverford
= Philosophy Club
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